Subject: FAFSA Results – 2008-2009 Student Aid Report

Dear {FirstName},

Your Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) has been processed and the data will be made available to the school(s) listed on your FAFSA.  The financial aid office at your school will contact you if additional information is required.
Your Student Aid Report (SAR), which contains a summary of your FAFSA information, is now available for you online.  Review your SAR as soon as possible to see if any additional information or corrections may be needed.

Use the link below to view your SAR.  You can select the link or copy the entire link and paste it into the address or location line of your Web browser.  Make sure you copy and paste the entire link; it may appear on multiple lines.

https://fafsa.ed.gov/FOTWWebApp/sar/89?key=<Insert user specific URL here>

If you are an AOL user, click here:

<a href=”https://fafsa.ed.gov/FOTWWebApp/sar/89?key=<Insert user specific URL here>”>View SAR</a> 

If you encounter any problems retrieving your SAR, go to www.fafsa.ed.gov/faq016.htm for assistance.  You may also call the Federal Student Aid Information Center at 1-800-4-FED-AID (1-800-433-3243).
Thank You, 

U.S. Department of Education

Federal Student Aid

